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15/03/2023  18:44:332023/0270/P COMMNT G stevens I object to the proposed development because the addition of two further floors without set back would create 

a bulky structure disproportionate to the two and three storey villas in the conservation area which surround it. 

The proposed extra floors would cause loss of light and overlooking to properties in Wilmot Place as well as 

turn part of Rochester Place into a "high rise canyon" quite out of keeping with its original form as an artisan 

mews.

I hope the council will refuse this speculative application
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